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Memo              
 

 

From: Sarah Lim 

Date: 9/5/2017 

Re: Emergency Solutions Grant, Transitional Housing Program, Homeless Prevention 
Program (ETH)  

This substitute request changes the amount of the ETH funds to be administered by the City of 
Madison Community Development Division from $622,923 to $637,098. The Community 
Development Division received an email from the State of Wisconsin Department of 
Administration on September 8, 2017, stating that the Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) amount 
will be increased by $14,175. Attached are the emails from the Wisconsin Department of 
Administration with updated funding information.  
 
Additional ESG funds will be awarded to programs already approved by the Homeless Services 
Consortium Board of Directors for ESG funding including The Salvation Army of Dane County and 
Tenant Resource Center as well as City of Madison for administration costs associated with 
contract management.  
 


